
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

OFFICER INVOLVED SHOOTING 

 

Date/Time:         August 5, 2018 at 4:02 p.m. 
Location:              2100 West Glenrosa Avenue 
Officer:                 26 year old male, 2 years of service 
Suspect:               35 year old male 
 
On August 5, 2018, at 4:02 p.m., officers responded to a report of suspicious persons in the area of 2200 
West Heatherbrae Drive.  The caller indicated subjects were using drugs in the alley. Officers arrived and 
observed three individuals in the alley. 
 
One of the subjects fled on foot and one of the officers chased him. The foot pursuit ended in the area 
of 2100 W. Glenrosa Avenue where the suspect was attempting to jump a fence. The officer gave the 
suspect commands to stop at which time the suspect got down from the fence. He then crouched down, 
facing away from the officer. The officer drew his weapon and continued to give verbal commands. 
 
The suspect stood up, turned and charged at the officer, grabbing at his gun. The officer maintained 
control of his weapon and shot the suspect stopping the threat.  Life saving measures were performed 
on scene and the suspect was transported to the hospital where he is expected to survive. The officer 
received minor injuries. 
 
The suspect’s identity will be shared once he is released from the hospital and booked. 
 
Information provided by: 
Sgt. Mercedes Fortune 
Public Affairs Bureau 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


